
TMHA Announces Truck Fleet Safety Contest Earners 

at 2022 Fall Conference 

The Machinery Haulers Association, Inc. saw a record number of its members and guests descend on the Grand 

Geneva Resort & Spa at Lake Geneva, WI for its annual Fall Conference September 7-9.  The first official order of 

business was the announcement and presentation of the coveted TMHA Truck Fleet Safety Contest awards 

based on 2021’s performance data. TMHA’s award program is sponsored by HNI Risk Services and is significant 

because it has near 100% participation by the Association’s motor carrier members, the contest takes into 

consideration metrics not usually measured in other contests, and TMHA motor carrier members are some of the 

safest operating carriers on the road today.  TMHA always calls the recipients of these awards, award earners, 

not award winners, as these important awards are indeed earned by the receiving carriers, not just won. 

 

Diamond Transportation System, Inc. (Racine, WI), earned the 

Small Fleet Division (under 5 million miles) award. Jon Coca, 

Diamond’s president, received the award on Diamond’s behalf. 

Diamond is no stranger to earning safety awards as this was the 

second consecutive year it has earned the award.  Pictured are 

Coca (2nd from left) with Lance Votroubek, TMHA Chairman 

(Warren Transport, Inc.); John Simms, HNI Risk Services; and 

John Joines, Great West Casualty Company.  Congratulations 

to Jon Coca and to the safety-minded team at Diamond 

Transportation System, Inc. 

 

 

Warren Transport, Inc. (Waterloo, IA), earned the Large Fleet 

Division (over 5 million miles) award.  Lance Votroubek, 

Warren’s Vice President of Vans Division, accepted the award 

on Warren’s behalf.  Warren has earned a total of four awards 

in TMHA’s contest.  Pictured are Votroubek (center), with Joines 

and Simms.  Congratulations to Lance Votroubek and to all the 

safety-conscious folks at Warren Transport, Inc.   

 

 

 

 

 

Mercer Transportation Company (Louisville, KY) earned the 

Most Improved Carrier award for 2021.  Improvement of a 

carrier’s safety performance is a hallmark of the TMHA contest 

and for Mercer to achieve the highest degree of improvement, 

on their previous noteworthy performance, is worthy of award-

earning recognition indeed.  Accepting the award on Mercer’s 

behalf was Todd Felty (2nd from left), Mercer’s Associate 

Director of Safety, with Votroubek, Simms, and Joines.  

Congratulations to Todd Felty and to all the safety-minded team 

at Mercer Transportation Company.      


